

RE: New Trail Construction

Herriman City is looking for public feedback on three trails in the Herriman Hill Open Space:

- Bonneville Shoreline Trail located above Safari Club Court and Rolling Brook Drive.
- A new hiking/equestrian only trail extending from the Blackridge Trail out of Blackridge Reservoir
- The Stampede Trail connecting to the Rawhide Trail on the south side of the ridge

A community meeting regarding this proposal will be held on January 25, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Herriman City Hall (5355 W Main St.) in the Community Room. During this meeting, we will present a brief overview of the proposed trails and welcome comments and feedback.

Included with this notice is a map of the property for the proposed trails.

If you are unable to attend but would like to submit a questions, please send an email to communityoutreach@herriman.org within 48 hours of the meeting.

For more information or questions, please contact

Joe Zimmerman, Herriman City Trails and Open Space Coordinator 385-329-8889 jzimmerman@herriman.org

Sandra Llewellyn, Community Outreach Coordinator 801-446-5323 slewellyn@herriman.org

THE PUBLIC IS ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND.